October 23, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:

Tt is with heart-felt appreciation to Paul and his ministry that T write this letter of reference
to you.

Mr. Volk’s ministry is multifaceted.

Paul presented health lectures that have made a lasting impact on our church family. The
members were very receptive to, not only to Paul’s information concerning their health,
but to his warm manner in presenting it.

He also presented a comprehensive lecture series on the book Steps o Christ, complete

with heart warming illustrations that spoke eloquently of not only his wealth of ministry

background but also of his personal walk with God. It becomes very apparent when you
listen to Paul that he is fully committed to serving the Lord.

His presentations were punctuated with guest singer Rudy Micclli, and health advisor
David Hall. Also, all of his presentations include a Power Point presentation.

You will not regret inviting Paul Volk to your church community.

Sincerely,

Elder David Moench (Pastor)
Tacoma South Side SDA Church
Tacoma, WA

(253)537-2555



